
 

   

 

Information Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2017-037 

Date:  July 24, 2017 

To:  District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Bobby Lennox, Manager, Coaching Development  

Subject:  2017 Technical Director Diploma Course Announcement       

 
Ontario Soccer is pleased to announce the next offering of the Technical Director Diploma Course.  
 
This is the third year of this course, which has been widely well-received in its efforts to help formalize 
the role of the Technical Director in Ontario. 
 
The course will be facilitated from November 20-24, 2017 at the Ontario Soccer Centre, in Vaughan.  
 
The course focuses on defining the Technical Director’s role and providing them with the necessary 
tools required to meet the demands of the position.  
 
The course addresses topics such as Player Development through the Talented Pathway, Finance, 
Management and Leadership styles, Mentorship and many more. The course is delivered over five 
days and 100 per cent attendance is required. Candidates will be required to complete pre and post 
course assignments to complete the course. 
 
There will be an application process through E2E Coach Centre where potential candidates will need 
to provide proof of currently holding each of the following: 
 

 Minimum of a Provincial B License  

 Respect in Soccer 

 Making Head Way in Soccer 
  
Once the application has been approved, the individual will receive an email informing the candidate 
they have been granted approval to register for the course on E2E.  
 



 

   

The course has a maximum limit of 30 candidates. Once achieving maximum capacity a waitlist will 
be developed and those who do not make it onto the first course will be provided priority registration 
on the next course to be held in 2018.  
 
Registration for the Technical Director Diploma Course will open on July 27, 2017. The cost to attend 
the Technical Director Diploma Course is $550.00. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Matthew Kassabian. 

mailto:mkassabian@ontariosoccer.net

